
 
Tuesday, 18 Seskéha/August, 2009 

The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  
 
 
 
Chief Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., Peggy Mayo-Standup, Rhonda Kirby, Johnny Montour, Mike 
Bush, Martin Leborgne, Kenneth McComber, John Dee Delormier, Lloyd Phillips, 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Carl Horn. 
 
Also present – Michael O’Brien (Interim OCC Chief of Staff), Alana Goodleaf-Rice 
(Executive Director). 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chiefs Out of Office 

• Chief Carl Horn will be participating in the President’s Cup Senior ‘B’ National 
Lacrosse Championship and will not be available for Council activities 24-28 
Seskéha/August. 

 
Meetings 

• Minister will be in Kahnawá:ke on Tuesday, 25 Seskéha/August. Items to be 
discussed include the Seigneury and Canada/Kahnawà:ke Relations. 

• Iroquois Caucus is scheduled for 17-18 Seskehkó:wa/September, in Ottawa.  
 
Other 
Alcoholic Beverages Control Board has proposed an amendment to the ABC Law and 
has applied as ‘Type 2’ law through the Interim Legislative Coordinating Committee. As 
per the process, this has been acknowledged by Chief and Council (unanimous). 
 
Signatories for a U.S. account for Council purposes were accepted by Chief & Council. 
 
Summer Community Meeting rescheduled for Tuesday, 1 September, 7pm at the 
Golden Age Club.  
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
Oath of Office 
This document was accepted by ten Chiefs (Chief Mike Bush abstaining). The document 
will be further developed as a guideline for Chief & Council and will be completed by 
December of this year. 
 
 
 
 


